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October 31,2017

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
AND HAND DELIVERY

City of Cambridge Planning Board
344 Broadway
Cambridge, MA 02139
Attention: Liza Paden
Email : lpaden@cambridgema. sov

RE: Planning Board Special Permit Annlication No. 330 - Consent to Extension
of Decision Date

Dear Liza:

I write this letter on behalf of my client, 55-9 Wheels Owner, LLC (the "Ap@j"), in
order to consent to the extension of the date by which the Planning Board must render a decision
on its Special Permit and its Design Review Special Permit. In order to provide the Planning
Board with adequate time to evaluate the applications and render a decision, the Applicant agrees
to extend the date to December 18, 201.1 .

Should you have any questions concerning the above, please feel free to contact me at the
above-listed telephone number or email address,

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Darren M. Baird, Counsel for and on behalf
of 55-9 Wheels Owner, LLC
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